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19/07/2019 

  

 

 

 
1. Staff changes – All - Information 

2. Ofsted Feedback – All – Action 

3. Friends of Chesswood – All – Information 

4. External events – All - Information 

 

 
We wish our Year 6 pupils a fond farewell and all the best of 

luck in High School and we look forward to welcoming all 
other pupils back on 3rd September 

1. Staff changes – All - Information 

We are sorry to be saying goodbye to the following staff at the end of this term: 

• Libby Smith 

• Ulrika Wedberg 

• Liz Liston 

Libby has been teaching at Chesswood since she qualified, and has more recently very successfully looked after our 

High Support Class in year 6.  Libby has taken a promotion to another local school and we wish her every success in 

her new career. 

Ulrika is moving back to Sweden for a few years to take on a teaching post in a school she previously worked in, 

again we wish her every success. 

Liz has been covering a maternity leave for us, but is leaving to take on a permanent teaching position at another 

local school, we hope all goes well and wish her success, too. 

We will be sorry to see them go and wish them all happiness in their new ventures. 

Gillian Gulland, who has been working at Chesswood since 1992, is reducing her hours and will be working with us 

for just one day per week from September.  We are pleased Gillian is not leaving entirely and will enjoy still having 

her as part of our Chesswood Team. 

2. School reports – All - Information 

Please note children will now have brought home an envelope with their school report in, this report and a further 

more detailed report can be found in their individual parent portal.    

Children who are supported by the SEN team can also find their reviewed passport and review meeting notes in the 

parent portal. 
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Upcoming key dates for the diary (please see 

diary for extensive list) 

Monday 2nd September: Inset Day 
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3. Ofsted Feedback – All – Action 

Please take the time to read and action the below request: 

 

4. Friends of Chesswood – All – Information 

We can now confirm that the total amount raised at our Summer Fayre was £4,953.59.   This money will go towards 
developing our outside areas.   We will shortly be confirming the date for our Friends of Chesswood AGM and start 
planning our events for next year.   We would love to see more parents at our planning meetings if you are able. 
 
Thank you to our amazing supporters shopping online with easyfundraising. Your support really does make a 
difference, so don’t forget there is 3,300 shops and sites you can raise free dontations with:  
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofchesswoodschool 
 
 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofchesswoodschool


 

    3 | P a g e  

 

5. External events – All - Information 
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